
September 00, 1999 

Mr. W. R. McCollum, Jr.  
Vice President, Oconee Site 
Duke Energy Corporation 
7800 Rochester Highway 
Seneca, SC 29672 

SUBJECT: OCONEE NUCLEAR STATION, UNITS 1,2 AND 3 RE: RE-ISSUE OF 
TECHNICAL SPECIFICATIONS AND BASES (TAC NOS. M99912, M99913, 
AND M99914) 

Dear Mr. McCollum: 

By letter dated September 13, 1999, you informed the NRC staff that you had re-issued 

the Oconee Nuclear Station, Units 1, 2, and 3 Technical Specifications (TS) and Bases as a 

result of pagination and appearance changes. These changes resulted from the conversion of 

the TS and Bases from WordPerfect to Microsoft Word software, which is the standard word 

processing software used by the Duke Energy Corporation. Other than the changes resulting 

from using a different font and pagination due to using the new software and font, you have 

verified that there are no changes to the TS or Bases. The purpose of this letter is to distribute 

the revised TS and Bases pages to the appropriate TS manual holders.  

Sincerely, 
DOrignl * * I gneý. by.  

Davi'ta-.Large, eo6r Project Manager, Section 1 
Project Directorate II 
Division of Licensing Project Management 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
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